
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John Wells 
Direct Chemicals 
PO Box 3786 
Bracknell 
Berks.  
RG12 7TH 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Wells,  
  
Thank you for your enquiry dated 6th October 2006. I am glad to acknowledge safe 
receipt of all the necessary information regarding Di Chem Tiestop. 
 
 I can therefore confirm that Tiestop is considered as falling under Regulation 31 ( 4) 
(b), as having a small surface area  in contact with water. As it is already WRAS 
approved (Ref. No: 0607507), it can be used without any further testing. 
 
I hope this e-mail clarifies the issue, but if you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Yamide Dagnet  
Technical Secretary of the CPP 
 
 
 

Drinking Water Inspectorate 
Room G01, 
55 Whitehall  
London, SW1A 2EY 
    
Tel: 020 7082 8013 
Fax: 020 7082 8012 
E-mail: cpp@defra.gsi.gov.uk 
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